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CITIZEN NOTICE 
 

ORCHARD STREET NW DRAINAGE IMPROVEMENTS PROJECT 

CURB AND GUTTER EXTENSIONS ACROSS 

443 ORCHARD ST NW AND 441 ORCHARD ST NW 
 

Town Council Consideration of Engineering Design Contract 

at its November 19, 2018 regular meeting 
 

 

November 1, 2018 

 

Dear Property Owner, 

 

At their November 19, 2018 meeting at 8 PM in the Town Hall Council Chamber, the Vienna 

Town Council will consider authorizing funding the engineering design contract to improve 

drainage conditions on Orchard Street NW. 

 

The proposed project will extend the curb and gutter from the edge of 445 Orchard Street NW, 

across 443 Orchard Street NW, and continuing across 441 Orchard Street NW.  Storm system 

extensions and necessary inlets will also be constructed along the new curb and gutter and tie into 

the existing system in place. 
 

You are welcome to attend the Council meeting.  A copy of the Public Works Department’s 

report recommending the Engineering Design Contract will be available after 2PM on the Friday 

before the meeting on the Town Council website located at 

https://www.viennava.gov/index.aspx?NID=567. 

 

If Town Council authorizes the contract, the next step will be a field survey and design plan 

preparation. 

 

As the plans are being prepared, owners of properties affected by the work will receive copies of 

the plans addressing any impacts to properties.  You will also receive advance notice of 

community design meetings to review and discuss the plans, as well as the Town Council meeting 

when the construction contract award will be considered. 

 

Please contact me with any questions at 703-319-8630 or email christine.horner@viennava.gov.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Christine Horner, PE 
 

Water Quality Engineer 


